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3'd May 2017

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s),

Regrettably, I am writing to inform you of an unplanned half day to allow for necessary meetings and
planning activities.

The Board of Management, having carefully considered the matter and taking advice from the
Department of Education and the Joint Managerial Body has reluctantly made the decision to close.
While normally these activities would take place outside school hours, industrial action by the ASTI

(secondary school teachers union) prevents this from happening.

o The school will finish at 11.50 on Wednesday 17th May to allow for the Parent Teacher
meeting for Transition Year and to facilitate a staff meeting.

The Board of Management is therefore requesting you to arrange for the early collection of your
son/ daughter on Wednesday 17th May.

The Board of Management regret that this course of action is necessary. The Board of Management
has no wish to interrupt the education of students in this school.

.Q,;

John Cotter, Secretary Board of Management.

Kind Regards
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